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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Nothing much to report on the DAREN system or the Amateur Radio Emergency Data

Network (AREDN) HSMM (High Speed MultiMedia) project.  This week will be a busy

one for me with the Parkersburg Homecoming and the Parkersburg Half Marathon

this coming Friday and Saturday.  Kendale Peterson, KD8QAK, has already

scheduled what trailers we will be taking to the homecoming area, and what days

they will be moved.  I've been getting a list of the Amateurs who will be

helping with the Half Marathon and where they will be stationed.  To make sure

we have coverage of the race course we will be installing a temporary remote

receiver on the repeater that we will be using.  The receiver will be located on

a hill top in about the center of the race course.  It will be using a different

subaudible PL tone from the rest of the receivers.  That way we'll be sure to

have clear communications.

I've downloaded a copy of the new Technician Class Question Pool, and have a few

copies made.  I have a list of at least 20 people who are wanting to get their

Technician Amateur Licenses, some who have already said they want to upgrade to

General.  Several of those wanting to get their license are talking about

getting involved with some of the digital modes.  They are wanting me to hold a

class on Packet Radio.  It's been a few years since I've held a packet class, so

I need to get everything ready.  It looks like I'm going to be busy for the rest

of the year.

There were only 34 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.

That's it for this week.  If you have any information you would like to pass on

to those who read the DAREN News of WV, let me know so I'll have something to

write about.
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